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Message from the Guest Editor

Dear Colleagues,

Remote sensing of clouds is a hot topic of modern
atmospheric remote sensing studies.

The Special Issue is aimed at the presentation of recent
results in ground-based and satellite remote sensing of
clouds, including innovative applications for meteorology
and atmospheric physics and validation of retrievals based
on independent measurements.

Being at the boundary between atmospheric and remote
sensing sciences, the “Remote Sensing of Clouds” Special
Issue is jointly organized between “Atmosphere” and
“Remote Sensing” journals. According to the Aims & Scope
of these journals, articles showing the exploitation of
remote sensing data in cloud physics and meteorology can
be submitted to “Atmosphere”, while articles presenting
cloud remote sensing technology and methodology can be
submitted to “Remote Sensing”.
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Message from the Editor-in-Chief

Remote Sensing is now a prominent international journal
of repute in the world of remote sensing and spatial
sciences, as a pioneer and pathfinder in open access
format. It has highly accomplished global remote sensing
scientists on the editorial board and a dedicated team of
associate editors. The journal emphasizes quality and
novelty and has a rigorous peer-review process. It is now
one of the top remote sensing journals with a significant
Impact Factor, and a goal to become the best journal in
remote sensing in the coming years. I strongly recommend
Remote Sensing for your best research publications for a
fast dissemination of your research.
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